
USPS Ceremony: September 2022

Description

The USPSâ??s ceremony to designate the Post Office building located at 3493 Burnet Avenue 
in Cincinnati, Ohio, as the â??John H. Leahr and Herbert M. Heilbrun Post Office”

Location: 3493 Burnet Avenue, Cincinnati OH 45229

Date: Friday – September 9, 2022

Time: 9:00am to 10:30m

Parking: At Childrens Hospital Lot on the corner of Northern Avenue and Burnet Avenue. The Post
Office will have a few handicap spots blocked off for those that need them.

NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

default watermark



Picture taken at the bench in their honor in front of  the North Avondale Montessori School
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